
BRANFORD BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS 
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A regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners will meet at Police Headquarters, 33 

Laurel Street, Branford, CT. on Monday, September 11th at 5:30 PM.  

 

      

                  AGENDA 

I. Call to Order 
 
II.     Approval of Minutes 

a. Regular meeting Monday, June 12th, 2023 
 
III   Executive Session  
                  a.Interviews and Consideration of 3 candidates for Position(s) of Police Officers 
                  b. Consideration of Officer Amanda Gonzalez to the Position of Supernumerary                    
 
IV.   Report of the Chief 

a. Monthly Statistical Reports from July & August, 2023 
b. Forfeiture Report 
c. Letters of Recognition: Lt. Corrianne Carangelo, Officer Audra Clyburn, Sgt. 

Romanello and Officer McCone, Officer’s Chris Cope and A. Clyburn, Officer John 
Abely, (3), Officer Evan Beauvais, Crossing Guard Dennis Flannigan, Branford PD 
and the Branford Police Union Local 459.  

d. Police Department Building Project 
e. CALEA Update 

 
V. Traffic Committee: 

b. Request to eliminate the first parking space on Thimble Island Road in front of 
Stony Creek Congregational Church and enforce a 25 mph speed limit.  

c. Requests for Stony Creek:  

 Designate the first two parking spaces by the gate to the dock for compact 
vehicles only 
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(cont) 
 

 Enforce overnight boat tie ups and unregistered boats  

 Request resident specific parking areas 

 Request for replacement of old and faded signs 

 Request for traffic and parking enforcement 
d. Request for No Outlet sign at the beginning of Hillside Avenue. 
e. Request for ‘No Thru Trucks’ at the corner of Flat Rock Road on the Leetes Island 

Road end and a ‘Hidden Driveway’ sign in the same area.  
f. Request to eliminate the handicap parking space in front of the Baptist Church 

on Harrison Ave and Main Street on the east side.  Move the handicap space to 
the west side of the street.  

 
 

VI. Report of the Chair: 

VII. Citizens Comments: 

 

 
John Sousoulas – Chair 

 


